
ATTACHMENT H
Thank -You Letter for

Baseline Survey Participants 



[Date]

[Address 1]
[Address 2]
[City, State]  [Zip]

Dear [Full Name]:

Thank you for taking part in a recent phone survey for a women’s health research study on 
ovarian cancer and cancer screening.  Enclosed, please find a $15 gift card to thank you for 
taking part in that survey.  

To remind you, the Henry Ford Health System is working with the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC) and ORC Macro, a health research firm, to conduct this study.  You will 
be called again in about one year to see if you are interested in taking part in a follow-up 
telephone survey to ask you a few more questions—this call would take no more than 15 minutes
of your time.  You will receive a reminder letter about one month prior to when we call you to 
invite you to take part in the follow-up survey.  If you complete the follow-up interview you will 
get a $10 gift card to thank you for your time.

Finally, we have a toll-free number you can call at any time during the next year if you would 
like to update us with new contact information if you move or change your telephone number.  
The toll-free number is 1-800-XXX-XXXX.  This number is only used for this study; please feel 
free to leave your contact information on the voicemail if nobody is available to answer the 
phone when you call.  If you prefer, you can simply leave your name and telephone number and 
someone will call you back to obtain your new contact information.

Again, thanks for your time and taking part in this survey.  We look forward to speaking with 
you again in about a year.  If you have any questions, please call me at: 313-874-9413 or send 
me an email at: salford1@hfhs.org.  You may call Dr. Lucy Peipins, the CDC Principal 
Investigator, at: 770-488-3034, or you can email her at: LPeipins@cdc.gov.

Sincerely,

[Affix Electronic Signature Here]

Sharon Hensley Alford, MPH
Josephine Ford Cancer Center
Henry Ford Health System
1 Ford Place, 5C
Detroit, MI  48202
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